St. Paul's Church in Nantucket

20 Fair Street



Nantucket, Massachusetts 02554 • Telephone 508-228-0916

Dear Friends of St Paul's Church

June 2021

Another wonderful tradition! The St Paul's Rug will be displayed this summer in front Of Murray's Toggery. We are so grateful for their help. We look forward to selling raffle tickets again on Thursdays and Fridays in two hour shifts 10-12 and 12-2 pm.

Thank you again this year to Cindy Chilauskas who created another beautiful rug of Nantucket scenes. Thank you also to the 9 dedicated stitchers: Yvette St Jean, Meryl Renwick, Penny Macintyre, Martha Johnson, Jeanette Fowlkes, Caroline Ellis, Nancy Bills, Patsy Ernst and Sheila Daume. We are grateful also to the generous underwriting from the congregation for the design and assembling of the rug.

Tickets are still only \$10.00 or six for \$50.00. Please help support this fund raiser by purchasing the enclosed book of raffle tickets. Tickets will also be sold after the Sunday services at St Paul's thru out the summer. We are always looking for volunteers to sell raffle tickets on Main St. Please contact Christine at the office if you can help us out. There will be a signup sheet at the back of the church as well.

Thank you for your support again this year!

Sheila Daume and this years dedicated stitchers ...